
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

Week 2 Term 3 - 2019   
 
Good afternoon and welcome to week 2 of the third term! 
 
This week we have received back our Student opinion survey results – and I am very pleased to 
say that I couldn’t be happier! Every result for every element: was given an approval rating by the 
students in the high 80th percentile and in the 90’s! One even go 100% approval – yippy!  

The topics that the students have answered questions on, range from: excellence in 
teaching and learning, the positive climate of the school, teacher – student relationships, 
social engagements, student safety and more.  The data can be broken down into year 
levels (grades 4, 5 and 6) and female and male responses. This coming Wednesday I 
will work with each small group to discuss their responses in greater depth.  

This is a key piece of work when giving all students “voice” to have positive and effective input into 
their schooling. 
 
Speaking of Surveys – the Parent opinion survey opened up for you on Monday. The Parent  

Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is 

conducted amongst a large sample of parents. It is designed to assist schools in gaining an  

understanding of parents’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour and student  

engagement. We will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and 

improvement strategies. All responses to the survey are completely anonymous. This year the  

Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 22rd July to Sunday 11th August. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10-15 minutes to complete, and can be  

accessed at any convenient time within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets 

or smartphones. The survey results will be reported back to the school at the end of September.  

Thanks!   

 

The staff survey has also been completed, so by September we should have all 3 key survey’s 

back.  

 

Something to ponder: I  have come to realize lately, that too many people are 

all too quick to criticize and find fault in others: Yet we are far less likely to recognize 

our own mistakes. When was the last time that you reflected and apologized for your 

mistakes?  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 24th July 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

July: 
Tue 30th: Grade 5/6 “Captured in Africa” Incursion 
 
August: 
Thur 1st: Grade 2 Sleepover 
Fri 2nd: Jeans for Genes Day 
 
Thur 8th: Grade 3/ 4 Camp information 
session 2.30pm 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

August: 
Mon 12th: Science Week 
Tue 13th: Science Fair 5.00pm - 7.00pm  
Fri 16th: Whole School Athletics 
 
Mon 19th: Book Week  - Dress up Day  
Wed 21st: Community Consultation Night 
6.30pm - 8.30pm - Main Building  
 
September: 
Wed 4th: Grade 3/ 4 camp 
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 

NEWSLETTER 

No. 21 

Talk Soon 
Trudie Nagle 

 Principal 



Request from Grade 3/4C ( Mrs. Fitz): 
School Production: As part of our costume for the production in Term 3, 
Mrs. Fitz’s grade needs empty 2 litre soft drink bottles. When you have  
finished with the bottle, could you please bring it to school and give it to  
Mrs. Fitzclarence. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Camp - Grades 3 and 4: 
Just a reminder to parents to please return the consent and 
medical forms to the school as soon as possible for the grade 
3/4 camp to Coolamatong. If your child will not be attending 
camp please let the office staff know so that your family  
account can be adjusted. Most families applied for the drought 
relief funding at the start of the year and this will be covering 

the cost of camp. If you are unsure about payment/account status please contact the  
office.  
 
 
 
 
 
Grade 2 Sleepover: 
Grade 2 sleepover consent and medical forms need to be  
returned to the school by Friday 24th July. Families that  
applied for Drought Relief Funding at the start of the year will 
have funds to cover the $15.00 cost of the sleepover. New 
families to the school will need to check at the office about 
payment as you may have CSEF transferred form your  
previous school. If your child will not be participating in the 
sleepover could you please let the office know so that your 
family account can be adjusted. Thank you  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Jeans for Genes Day: 
We are once again participating in Jeans for Genes Day 
which is taking place this year on Friday 2nd August. We 
would like to see as many students as possible wearing 
their favourite jeans (normal school shirts and jumpers still 
need to be worn) on the day. We are asking for a gold coin 
donation from every student that comes to school wearing 
jeans. We are hoping to equal or beat last years total of 
$516.00 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Art Room News: 
The art room are now looking for donations of empty and clean tin 
cans (baked beans etc.) as students are now moving onto making 
wind chimes. Thank you to everyone who donated bottle tops.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Motto “No Backward Steps” 

 
 
 
 

Term 3 Community Consultation Night 
 

Let’s ask the parents what topics you might like discussed 
 
Date:  Wednesday 21st August @ 6.30 to 8.00pm 
 
Good afternoon all; This event has occurred for the past 3 years and is now 
an annual event on the 754 calendar.  
 
It tends to be a round table affair, where we discuss a series of questions, 
concerns or programs that are running at the school.  
 
All members of our community are encouraged to come along. We also have a 
number of Principals from other schools in our Network that “host” a table, 
plus School Councillor members, parents and students. 
 
The reality is that I have set the agenda for the past years and now I am 
wanting to hand over to you: I am really keen to hear what you might like to 
be the topics for discussion on the night. 
 
All you need to do is ring the office or send in an email or note: indicating 
your suggestion. 
 
I will take these on board and we will again try and host a fantastic event 
where all members of our school community can become involved with school 
decision-making and influence thinking. 
 
I am very happy to chat to you anytime. 
 
Thanks for your input. 
 
Trudie Nagle 
 
Principal 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Heidi Turner for being a responsible learner. Heidi has returned to school in Term 3 
ready to continue her learning. Her writing shows her knowledge of letters, sounds and common 
words and she is developing her confidence with her reading. Well done, Heidi! 
 
1/2 A: Huzefa Pishori for settling into our classroom at 754 and show ing our school 
value of resilience. Ellie Williams for settling in beautifully to our classroom at 754. Well done Ellie 
for showing our school value of resilience on your first day.   
 
1/2 B: Tim Pham for having such a wonderful start at 754. Tim has brought his bubbly 
and enthusiastic personality into our classroom and it has been lovely getting to know him.   
    
3/4 A: Tyler Schlitz for show ing resilience by listening and waiting for his turn to 
speak. He is also friendly, thoughtful and helpful towards others.     
 
3/4 B: Bailey Laybourne for always show ing respect in what he does. This is a daily  
occurrence towards his peers and classmates.   
   
3/4 C: Abby Johanesen for being respectful to her classmates, other people and our learning 
environment. Pippa Lawrence  for being a responsible class member and coming to school every 
day in Term 1 and 2. Well done. 
  
5/6 A:  
  
5/6 B: Will Laybourne this term you have come back with enthusiasm. You are joining in and 
have been a part of our grade. You’ve worked independently when working on your  procedure and writing about 
it.  A great start to the term! 
  
5/6 C: Hunter Settle for making outstanding progress in spelling Mastery. 

            
 

Canteen News 

 

Canteen Closed on Mondays 
 

Slushies are now available at the canteen.  
 

Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first 
break, prices start at 50cents 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enjoying the sunny 
winters day 
at first break. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Art extension program 
setting up for some 
new artwork in the 

playground.  

Mrs Padula presenting a 
slide show of her trip to 
Serbia. It was lovely to 
see so many children at 

break time take an  
interest in Mrs Padula's 

holiday.  
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